
 
 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 
 
To:​ ​ Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:​ ​ Michael Mallinoff, City Manager 
 
Date:​ ​ February 24, 2025 
 
Subject:​ R-11-25: Director of Finance--Brittany Moran 
 

 
 
Purpose of legislation 
The purpose of this legislation is to expressly confirm the appointment of Brittany Moran as 
Director of Finance; and consenting to compensate the Finance Director. 
 
Impact of legislation on operations 
This legislation will allow for a smooth transition from retiring Finance Director Jodee Dickinson 
to the new Finance Director and will ensure minimal disruptions to operations.  It will allow time 
for Ms. Moran to learn details from Ms. Dickinson to allow her to step into the day to day 
operations as quickly as possible. 
 
 
Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager 
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